
 Notice of

Award Posting 

 Solicitation Number: 

 Date Issued: 

 Procurement Officer: 

 Phone: 

E-Mail Address:

 RFP0044-22 

03/15/2023

 Dianna Cecala 

843-349-5207

Dianna.cecala@hgtc.edu

 DESCRIPTION:  On-Line Orientation Software Platform 

 USING GOVERNMENTAL UNIT:  Horry Georgetown Technical College 

Unless otherwise noted, the Intent to Award will be posted on March 23, 2023. The Intent to Award 
notice will be posted on our website at www.hgtc.edu/purchasing and a copy will be mailed to every offeror 
who submitted a proposal.
(Reference Regulation 19-445.2090(B) and clause titled Award Notification.)

Dianna Cecala 

Procurement Manager 

http://www.hgtc.edu/purchasing



